
 

 

 

 

 

19th March 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Another fabulous week, it is a delight to see the classrooms full again and the sound of chatter and laughter! 

Every member of St. John Bosco is just so pleased to have everyone back. 

Lent 

We  contin- ue 
to provide 
Lent chal-
lenges on 
our Twitter 
page. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bubble Closures 

No doubt there will be children who need to isolate or bubbles that need to close over the coming weeks. This 
is just the reality of this pandemic. Please, please can I ask that you:  

 Ensure your child and any siblings do not attend school if they or other household members are exhibiting 
symptoms of covid-19, have tested positive, are waiting for test results or are otherwise required to self-
isolate.  

 Inform the school if 
your child/anyone in 
the household has 
symptoms of covid-19 
and book a test.  

 Inform school of the results of any covid-19 testing within the household.   
 

Dogs 

Please can we ask that you do not bring dogs into the school as some of our children are anxious around them.  
Thank you for your support. 
 

Academy Consultation 

Please get in touch by 26th March if you would like to raise any issues or ask any questions about the  conver-
sion. 
 

Wellbeing Wednesday….. 
 

 

 

Parents Evening 

God bless and stay safe,  
Mrs Peart 


